
   

 

 

 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS STARTS FROM 7.45AM 

 

Monday 6th May 

Bank Holiday—school closed 

 

Tuesday 7th May 

8.50 School reopens 

3.30—4.15 Cross Country 

 

Wednesday 8th May 

3.30 Gym Club 

3.30 Coding Club 

3.30 Cross Country at Carrs (team picked up at 3.15) 

 

Thursday 9th May 

Y3 / 4 swimming 

Rec  Forest School 

3.30 Baking Club 

 

DIARY DATES 

                               Weekly Newsletter 

Dear parents and carers, 

Reception Discovery Walk 

On Reception’s recent Discovery Walk, 

they looked at living and non-living things. 

They spotted grass, trees, birds, a spider, 

and blue bells. They also spotted non-living 

things like stones and lamp posts.  Elliot         

knew that the wood on the fence used to 

be living! The children talked about how living things can    

move and breathe.  Amazing learning Reception children! 

Animals in the Year 1 / 2 Classroom 

Year 1 / 2 are learning about living things and their habitats in 

Science this term. The children were very excited during their       

lessons this week when they had the opportunity to see some 

different animals and insects and speak about their habitats. 

3rd May 2024 

School Dinners—Week 1 

Mrs Boardman   01625 917280  

head@styal.cheshire.sch.uk 



   

 

 

 

      

Reception:  Elliot 

Year 1:  Arlo 

Year 2:  Micah 

Year 3:  Robin 

Year 4:  Ayaana 

Year 5: Ollie 

Year 6: Niamh 

STYAL STARS OF THE WEEK 

Great Work 

Mrs Bentham-Wood and I loved celebrating with Loic today. 

He has worked so hard on his Maths over the last few weeks 

and was making great progress and getting more and more 

correct answers each time. Today he managed to get them all 

right! Well done Loic. Your smile and excitement made my 

day! 

Random Acts of Kindness 

Jacob blew me away this week with his kindness.       

He said that he had ‘almost cried’ when his friend    

returned to school after he had been off. This was   

because he had really missed him. What a kind thing 

to say! 

Arthur was nominated by Rees for being kind in the 

dinner hall. Reign was nominated by Daisy D for   

helping her tidy up. Thank you to Arthur and Reign 

too! 

Attendance 

Aiming for Above 95% 

Winners on Friday of the 

attendance award was   

Year 3/4 with 96.42% 

Whole school 93.69% 

 Rec / Y1 95.54%                                                   

Y1/2  95.19%                                                         

Y3 / 4 96.42%                                                                 

Y5 / 6 89.22%      


